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 Letter 8 – Thursday 14th January 2021 
 

  

Dear Children 
 

I hope you managed to get outside today for fresh air – in between the 
rain, sleet and a bit of snow! 
Thank you to those children who have started working on their Shining 
Bright stars already. Meryn is going to work hard with playing her 
ukulele. When we are all back in school, having worships in the hall 
together, maybe you could play for us Meryn? We could have a group of 
ukulele players. Rhys is going to work hard on developing his writing – 
well done. I look forward to reading it Rhys! 

 

 

         

Bella has committed to looking 
after her rabbit, feeding it by 
herself every day. Brilliant Bella! 
It looks like your rabbit is 
enjoying that snack. What is your 
rabbit’s name? I wonder if any of 
you can guess it? 

 

My friend sent me this lovely poem by  
Spike Milligan. What a lovely idea – to infect the 
world with smiles! 
Maybe some of you like writing poetry. If you do 
send me your poem and I’ll share it in a letter. 
 
Also, remember to send Mr Howard your 
achievements, at home or school, for a 
‘Marvellous Me’ award. I will look out for you in 
Monday’s Celebration Assembly! 
Bye for now, take care, Mrs Bashora 
 

‘A happy heart makes the face 
cheerful.’ Proverbs 15:13 
                                              

 


